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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope that you and your families are well. 
 
It was a strange Easter this year, but I do hope that the celebration did bring some enjoyment to 
yourselves and the children during the lockdown. 
 
This is now the fourth week of school closure and as yet we are no clearer as to when things 
may get back to normal.  We have had mixed numbers attending school of between 2 and 15 
children.  These are the children of key workers and we thank them for the job they are doing at 
this time. 
 
I wanted to let you know about an important change to Free School Meal provision.   
 
We were hoping to use the Governments voucher system and tried to implement this, however it 
has hit major problems with lots of schools complaining about the service.  We will therefore use 
ADM Meats once again next week.  From this coming Monday 20th April, the allocation will 
increase to £15.00 per child who is eligible. 
 
We hope that you have been collecting your allocation and we thank those who have given 
much positive feedback on the store. 
 
If you are not yet following the school on Twitter, please do so in order to keep up to date- thank 
you to those who have been Tweeting! Please take care of yourselves and your families and we 
hope to see you soon. 
 
Once again, I would also like to thank all staff at the school for their efforts 
 
Kind regards from myself and all at St Elizabeth’s. 
 
Mr Daniels 

 
Mr L Daniels 
Headteacher 
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